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Docket Nos. 50-280, 50-281 
License Nos. DPR-32, DPR-37 

Virginia Electric and Power Company 

DEC! 1 1987 

ATTN: Mr. W. L. Stewart~ Vice President, 
Nuclear Operations. 

P. 0. Box 26666 
Richmond, VA 23261 · 

Gentlemen: 

SUBJECT: CONFIRMATION OF INSPECTION DATES 

This letter confirms February 1-5, 1988, as being the dates selected -for a 
Balance-of-Plant (BOP) inspection to be conducted at the Surry Power Station. 
The selection of these dates was discussed in a phone conversation on 
December 14, 1987, between N. Hardwick, Virginia· Power, Manager of Nuclear 
Programs and Licensing, and A. Szczepaniec, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commis­
sion, Region II. 

The inspection team will consist of approximately six inspectors. The inspec­
tion will be in accordance with Temporary Instruction (TI) 2515/83. Mainte­
nance, training, quality assurance, design modifications and management 
support, as they relate to BOP systems, especially the feedwater system, are 
the areas of major emphasis in this TI. 

Please contact our office if there are any questions or comments concerning 
this special inspection. 

cc: D. L. Benson, Station Manager 
N. E. Hardwick, Manager - Nuclear 

Programs and Licensing 

bee: NRC Resident Inspector 
DRS Technical Assistant 
Document Control Desk 
Commonwealth of VA 
F. Cantrell, DRP tf 
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Sincerely, 

ORIGINAL SIGNS> B't . 
ALAN R. HERDT 

Alan R. Herdt, Chief 
Engineering Branch 
Division of Reactor Safety 
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